ESFA Update: 1 July 2020

Information latest information on coronavirus (COVID-19) Reminder the
deadline to apply to the provider relief scheme (July — October 2020) is
Thursday 9 July Information reducing burdens on educational and care settings
from the Department for Education and its agencies Information consultation
response on subcontracting post-16 education and training with ESFA funding
Information supporting redundant apprentices Information eligibility rules
for EU, other EEA and Swiss nationals for access to FE 19+ and
apprenticeships Information updated college financial benchmarking tool
Information joint statement from the ESFA, AoC, and AELP on strengthening
relationships and enhancing communications between training providers and the
agency Information Department for Education Sustainability Award
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